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Name of the Activity : Workshop on “Entrepreneurship Skill, Attitude and  

Behavior Development” 

Resource Person : Mr.S.Thangabalu, Assistant engineer, PWD 

Date & Time : 3rd January, 2022; 3.00-5.00PM 

No. of participants : 120 

Mode of activity : Offline 
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As a part of the initiative of Ministry of Education, Innovation Cell 

(Government of India) - Institution's Innovation Council (MoE), TPGIT, Vellore 

organized Workshop on “Entrepreneurship Skill, Attitude and Behavior 

Development” on 3rd January 2022.  

 

The objectives of the workshop:  

1.  To create awareness about the importance of innovation and idea 

generation. 

2. To develop Positive attitude and over comer mentality. 

3. To develop problem solving skills of students 

4. To develop ideas to overcome obstacles and be proactive. 

At the outset the students were welcomed, made aware about the 

objective of the workshop and the initiatives of Institution Innovation Cell 

(Ministry of Education, GoI).  

The resource person covered the following points to make them as a 

successful future Entrepreneur: 

1. Learn from the experience of other entrepreneur: The famous 

entrepreneurs where they tell how they started their projects and a good 

entrepreneur must be informed and updated 

2. Positive Mindset: Having a positive and entrepreneurial attitude is 

essential to achieve the objectives. Having a good positive attitude can 

help make a personal project come true. 

3. Believe in yourself: To be a good entrepreneur, you must believe in your 

business idea, which will be essential to overcome obstacles and be 

proactive. 

4. Organization and Planning: An entrepreneur knows that part of this 

organization and planning involves forming a work team and delegating 



its functions so that the entrepreneur knows what resources he needs 

and foresees the risks for decision-making. 

About 120 students were attended the workshop. The queries of the 

students were very well handled by the speaker. The overall feedback of the 

workshop was very positive. 

Few snapshots of the workshop  

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


